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MEMORANDUM #/

Date: September 12,2013

To: Zoning Administrator, Jacqueline Onciano

From: Elizabeth Gonzales, Associate Planner M M/J
Subject: Garrett, PLN110134 /C/&%
\

c¢c:  Luis Osorio and Wanda Hickman

This project was continued to September 26, 2013 from the July 25, 2013 Zoning Administrator
hearing because during circulation of the Initial Study a comment was received from the Santa
Lucia Conservancy and staff found that due to additional information submitted for the
comment, re-circulation of the Initial Study would be required. As part of preparing to re-
circulate, staff needed to consult with USF&W and CF&W during a quarterly meeting at the end
August. Thus, not allowing sufficient time to present the project at the September 27, 2013 ZA
hearing. Therefore, staff is requesting a Continuance to October 31, 2013. The applicant is in
concurrence with the Continuance.




